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Nareka Jacques

From: brett hourigan 
Sent: Sunday, March 16, 2025 6:35 AM
To: Municipal Hall; Lana Popham. Mla; Kathleen Burton
Subject:  

Good morning, 
 
 They are running the front end loader next to our house. StarƟng at 6:15am. Banging, booming and scraping. Also the 
bright head and tail lights shine into our living and dining rooms. This is ridiculous. How is this allowed? It’s not a farm 
nor a farming acƟvity. Please let us know who we need to contact that will actually do something to stop this from 
happening. Please forward to mayor and council and bylaw. Thank you. 
 
 
Regards 
BreƩ Hourigan 
Donna Sorrie 
Dereck Poƫnger 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
“The informaƟon contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidenƟal informaƟon of the District of 
Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. DisseminaƟon, distribuƟon or duplicaƟon 
of this communicaƟon is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.” 




